
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

EARLIER THIS YEAR THIS LISTENER EMAILED TO SAY, 

Are you planning on any concerts before the end of the year? I know you have arranged 

business trips but believe you forgot about the concert goers. Thanks! 

A NUMBER OF LISTENERS HAVE EXPRESSED THEIR DISAPPOINTMENT OVER THE FACT 

THAT WE DID NOT SCHEDULE ANY CONCERTS THIS YEAR. FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO HAVE 

THE SAME FEELINGS, I HAVE SOME GOOD NEWS FOR YOU. I HAVE SCHEDULE A CONCERT 

FOR NEXT YEAR! JUST ONE, BUT IT’S A START AND WE’LL SEE WHERE WE GO FROM 

HERE. THE CONCERT WILL BE WITH LEGACY FIVE AND WILL TAKE PLACE ON FRIDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 23 AT CELEBRATION CHURCH IN GREEN BAY. I KNOW THAT IS A LONG WAYS 

OFF BUT, AS I SAID, IT’S A START AND THERE’S A GOOD CHANCE WE’LL SCHEDULE SOME 

OTHER CONCERTS DURING THE YEAR. 

OTHERS HAVE ASKED ABOUT SOME OF THE BUS TRIPS THAT WE USED TO DO. MANY ASK 

WHEN WE ARE GOING BACK TO THE ARK. THAT TRIPS ALSO INCLUDES THE CREATION 

MUSEUM. I AM HOPING TO SCHEDULE THAT TRIP FOR NEXT JUNE. THAT’S A 5 DAY TRIP. 

MANY MISSED GOING TO MACKINAC ISLAND THIS YEAR. WE DID NOT GO BECAUSE OF 

THE RESERVATION POLICIES OF THE NEW OWNERS OF THE GRAND HOTEL. LAST 

SATURDAY I WAS ABLE TO HAVE DINNER WITH DON AND KATHY SHIRE. KATHY WORKS 

HOSTING BUS TRIPS AND THIS YEAR TOOK SEVERAL GROUPS TO THE ISLAND AND THE 

GRAND HOTEL. SHE DID NOT HAVE A GLOWING REPORT ABOUT THE NEW OWNERSHIP 

AND ITS’ EFFECT ON THE QUALITY OF SERVICES AT THE GRAND HOTEL. SO IT MAY HAVE 

BEEN A GOOD THING WE DIDN’T GO THIS YEAR. WE’LL SEE WHAT NEXT YEAR BRINGS. 

ONE TRIP NEXT YEAR THAT IS DEFINITELY IN THE WORKS IS OUR MARCH TRIP TO THE 

BRANSON SPRING PRAISE FEST.  

YOU ARE INVITED TO JOIN US TOMORROW FOR THE MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR OUR 

FORMER CO-WORKER AND FRIEND, RICH FRISCHKORN AT RIVERVIEW ALLIANCE 

CHURCH IN OCONTO FALLS. VISITATION IS FROM 9:30 – 11; THE SERVICE IS AT 11 AND A 

LUNCH FOLLOWS THE SERVICE. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED PRAYERS AND NOTES OF ENCOURAGEMENT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


